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 MINUTES OF THE MEETING HELD ON 22 october 2018
[bookmark: _GoBack]CHAIRPERSON: ms. lorena rivera orjuela (colombia)
Corrigendum[footnoteRef:1] [1:  In English only.] 

Please note that paragraph 1.4 on page 2 should read as follows:


"1.4. The representative of the United States (US) thanked the Chair for continuing to call the Committee's attention to the discouragingly low levels of compliance among Members with their notification obligations. The United States understood that to comply with the Agreement's notification requirements could be challenging. However, he emphasized that transparency required timely and accurate notifications. In this regard, she urged all Members to fulfil their notification requirements as prescribed in the Agreement on Import Licensing Procedures, and called on those Members that had not yet submitted their replies to the Questionnaire for 2018 do so as soon as possible".
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